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Transfer Depot closed today only 

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Kenténha/ October 2015) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise residents that due to unforeseen circumstances, the 
Transfer Depot on the Seaway Road will be closed today. Regular hours will resume 
tomorrow, Tuesday, October 6th. 
 
Community members are asked to refrain from dumping outside the fence and please 
hold on to materials until the Transfer Depot resumes operation on Tuesday, October 
6th. Normal hours of operation are from 8am to 4pm, Monday to Saturday. 
  
The facility is for community-use only and not intended for contractors/businesses. For 
specific questions on accepted items please contact the Environment Protection Office 
at (450) 635-0600. 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention until 4pm today. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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